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WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

2023 School Dates 

 

 
Term 3 
August 
 30th/31st Aug & 1st Sept  -  3/4 Billabong Ranch           
Camp 
 
September 
1st  -  Leo Barry 5/6 
15th  -  Open Day / Grandparent’s Day 
22nd  -   Final Day Term 3 
 
October 
9th  -  First day of Term 4 for Staff & Students 
30th  -  P & C  AGM 
 
December 
7th  -  SRE Xmas Church Service 
11th  -  Working Bee at Bunnaloo Community Centre  
14th  -  Concert/Presentation Evening 
15th  -  Final Day at School for all Students K-6 
18th & 19th  - Pupil Free Days , Curriculum Days for Staff 

Student Awards 

 
Charles Gardiner  -  For excellent reading with brilliant 
decoding of unknown words. 
 
Matilda Greenbank  -  For recognising all her sounds and 
letter names at home !! 
 
Bella O’Callaghan  -  Great comprehension skills in  
Mathematics. 
 
Book Awards: 
Bridie Barnes  ,  Bruce Severin  ,  Jaxson Wilson  ,   
Georgie Barnes  ,  Isobel Grimwade  &   
Francesca Starritt  

Congratulations To You All !!!! 

Book Week Dress Up Day 
Well Done to all of our students and their families for the 
outstanding Book Week Costumes that were on display 
at our school during our Annual Parade last Thursday. 
 
A big thanks also to all of the parents who took the time 
out on Thursday to share the parade with us. 
 
A special mention also to Mrs Devlin for her design and 
creation of the staff costumes for the day. 
 
Mrs Dickson has put together a special collection of  
photos of all of our students from the day that is  
included with today’s Newsletter. 

 
 
 

Golf Coaching 
We had a great first day of golf coaching at Rich River 
Golf Club, at one stage we were lucky enough to have 3 
different coaches working with our students. 
 
We will have sessions at Rich River again this Wednesday 
& then again on the 13th & 20th of September. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 



Year 3/4 Excursion 
We hope that the Year 3/4 class have a great time at their 
excursion to Billabong Ranch this Wed/Thurs/Fri. 
 
A big thanks to Mrs Marchment for all of her work in  
organising the camp. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leo Barry Fun Day 
Good Luck to our Year 5/6 class who will be combining 
with the Year 5/6’s  from Blighty, Mayrung and Conargo to 
enter a team in the Leo Barry Fun Day which will be held in  
Deniliquin this Friday. 
 
A canteen menu is attached.  Please arrive at the venue 
from 9.30am for a 10.00am sharp start. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Riverina Athletics Carnival 
Well Done to our relay team of Alice Peat,  Hamish  
Ferguson,  Georgie Barnes & Audrey Laffan on ending up in 
overall 8th place at the carnival in Albury on Friday. 
 
 

 
 

Open Day 
Our Open Day will be held on Friday the 15th of September 
starting from approximately 12 noon. 
 
We will initially have a session of open classrooms where 
parents will have a chance to spend  in their children’s  
classrooms, followed by lunch and the chance to catch up 
with other parents/grandparents. 
 
The day will finish up with a number of performances by our 
students. 
 
Please bring a chair to use for the performances. 
 
Can everyone please complete the attached RSVP for our 
catering purposes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






